HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1
C/o Stillman Management Inc.

440 Mamaroneck Avenue
Harrison, NY 10528
914-813-1900/ fax 914-813-1919

Important Notice

To:  All Residents assigned to Parking lot (D)
Date: June 10,2019
Re:  Replacement of parking lot (D) south entrance apron

Please be advised that on Tuesday June 11, 2019, the south entrance to
parking lot (D) will be closed off, in order to replace the entrance apron.

Please use the north entrance at Geneva rd. until work is complete.

If you have any questions please call the maintenance office at 941-6208 or
Charles Munnilal at 914-813-1945 e-mail;
crmunnilal@stillmanmanagement.com

Thank You
Joe Grampiitio

Facilities Manager



